Site Inspection Report

The proposed site has been inspected along with the Range staff and Assistant Executive
engineer on 16-11-2019. The 132 KV LILO on One line 132 KV Sabour to Sultanganj transmission
line crosses SH 19 Bhagalpur — Hansdiha road at Jagdishpur. The road side plantation has been
notified as Protected forest. The trees can been translocated in the adjacent BSPTCL campus or
in the same road side itself. The disturbance/ destruction to the trees can be kept minimum. The

project may be recommended with these conditions.
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